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Dear Sir / Madam
I travelled past the StoneHenge site yesterday following a short break in Somerset. It was uplifting to see such a
fabulous view of the world heritage monument in all its glory.
I wish to add my serious concerns to the many thousands of people about the proposed tunnel and road
‘improvement’ scheme.
This sets a dreadful precedent, causes damage to the landscape and destroys the wonderful opportunity for so
many people to experience a heritage site that belongs to us all.
Yours Faithfully
Margaret McNamara
Sent from my iPhone




